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Complaints
Procedure
Step One:
Log your complaint with us via email or
phone. 

Email: Jonny@wattsupconsulting.co.uk
Phone: 07510099995
 
Step Two:
We will acknowledge and record your
complaint within 1 working day of receipt,
after which we will carry out our initial
investigation and provide a response, where
possible, within 10 working days
 
Step Three:
If you are unhappy with the initial outcome,
then you may wish to appeal. To do this,
simply email us and request for the matter
to be re-evaluated. You must do this within
28 calendar days of receiving our initial
response. Please state the grounds of your
appeal.
 
Step Four:
If your complaint remains unresolved after 8
weeks, or we have issued you with our final
position (deadlock) letter, you may wish to
contact the Energy Ombudsman service. The
Energy Ombudsman will complete a free and
impartial investigation on your behalf and
provide you with an outcome.

Phone: 0330 440 1624
Email: enquiry@ombudsman-services.org
Letter: Ombudsman Services: Energy, P.O. Box
966, Warrington, WA4 9DF
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